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Public Works 

16 September, 2025 
 
RE: SCADA Services Agreement with ENETK 
 
This is an agreement between the City of Dickinson and ENETK LLC to provide a new SCADA 
system for the City’s water and wastewater infrastructure including the Water Reclamation 
Facility, lift stations, and distribution network. SCADA is a vital piece of our utility infrastructure 
and provides remote monitoring and control of pumps, valves, and other components. Our 
current SCADA systems are outdated and have become unreliable. 
 
We were pleased to see a variety of responses to the RFP posted on June 25,2025. The 
unexpectedly large number of proposals received caused the evaluation and selection of 
respondents to take longer than expected, and we would like to thank Engineering staff for 
their assistance in the scoring and interview process for this RFP. 
 
ENETK LLC is headquartered in Dickinson, which will provide a significant reduction in potential 
downtime for service after the SCADA system is in place.  
 
Below is an itemized estimate of project costs provided by ENETK: 
 

Labor $52,932 - $65,250 

Material $10,000 - $23,000 

Software $66,498.67 

Total $129,430 - $154,748 

 
 
The agreement has been reviewed by City staff and Attorney Wenko. It is staff 
recommendation to approve the agreement with ENETK LLC. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Jacob Waldo 
Deputy Public Works Director 


